s PRODUCT SAFETY
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -2~ OCTOBER 30, 1878

NYLON 66
It was reported that sixty-two Nylon 66 rifles were shipped
from the Ilion plant with a misaligned sear cut which could lead
to jar-offs. All sixty-two rifles shipped have been located in
distributor inventories and are being returned. The shipment go-

ing to Remington Arms GmbH was caught prior to shipment. The

Ilion plant will modify the gauges so that this problem cannot

occur in the future.

PETERS MAGNUM #4 BUCKSHOT

It was reported that in July of_ 1977 sdme pef

5 po;ger which

this product from their customers.
The Subcommittee directed that tests be conducted to

determine if there was any safety problem related to the leaving

of an H wad in a barrel. :
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